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NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Notice is hereby given that, at its April 16, 2020 meeting, the Representative Policy Board 

of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District approved the South Central 

Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application #20-01 for a project to complete the 

Branford Hill Service Area Improvements. 

 

Mario Ricozzi, Chairperson 
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